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CIRCULAR 

Sub: Ganapathy Homam for the renovated Seminar Hall on 20 October 2023-Reg. 

 

Dear RGCET Employees, 

We are delighted to inform you that a Ganapathy Homam will be conducted for our newly renovated 

Seminar Hall on 20
th

 October 2023, starting from 7.00 a.m. onwards. We cordially invite all 

employees to join us in this auspicious ceremony.  
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